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Welcome to our new vendors! We are so happy you have joined us  

The Top Twelve Sales for January (before discounts): 

#1----$5842.14 

#2----$3451.95 

#3----$2032.50 

#4----$1645.25 

#5----$1589.39 

#6----$1295.00 

#7----$1201.29 

#8----$1009.69 

#9----$967.25 

#10---$850.19 

#11---$812.00 

#12---$788.45
Sales for the month of January were $33,288.58. This is the highest sales for the month of 

January we have had since we opened. The sales were up $14,881.18 over last January. We have 

had a lot of people new to the area coming into the store and finding so many of your good treasures 

for their home!!  We are excited for this new year! We appreciate all of you, and appreciate you 

being a vendor in Keepers Corner. 

 

It is time again to vote on the “Best of the Basin” through the Herald and News. Please take the 

time to go online and vote for Keepers Corner. We have moved on in four categories: Under Home 

Sweet Home we are in “Furniture Store” and “Home Decorating Store”. Under the Shopping category 

we are in “Antique/Vintage”; “Gift Shops” and “Secondhand”. Please vote and help us stay on top!! 

 

We had an issue with sale tags last month. Some vendors have been using the little “dot” tags that 

have $1, $2, etc. on them. A couple of customers have peeled the dot tag off to use on other 

vendors higher priced items. PLEASE, PLEASE, do not use those little dot price tags to reduce the 

price your items. I do have some little sales tags that you can use, but I would ask that when you 

use a sale tag that you write your vendor number as well as the sale price on the tag and staple it to 

the original tag.  

 

We really appreciate the boxes brought in use for packing customer items, and I know that 

customers appreciate a box for the glass ware and large and heavy items. But please do not leave 

boxes any smaller than 12”x12” and around 6+” deep.  Please do not leave used newspaper or packing 

peanuts, or pieces of Styrofoam. we cannot use those items. I just cleaned out the box area and 

disposed of a very large load of small boxes used newspaper and Styrofoam.  

 

A few reminders as the New Year begins:  

• Rent is due on the 1st, payable until the 10th, and late with a $10 late fee on the 11th. 

• Please keep your items within your booth parameters. When items are outside the booth 

parameters, they become a tripping hazard and can easily be damaged by the furniture cart. 

• Please remember that all items in your booth need to be tagged. It does not matter if it is a display 

item or decorations such as greenery etc. please tag them with your vendor number and NFS 

meaning “Not for Sale”. It saves us the time of a phone call! And saves you the grief of items being 

“sold” with the item they are in. 

• We know it is occasionally necessary for you to change tags on items, when you do, PLEASE tear the 

old tags up so we at the till do not think it is an item that was stolen or sold!!! 

 

Great vendors and great customers… what a winning combination... 


